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Ulster Unionist Party (UUP) 

Senator George Mitchell 
Talks Chairman. 
2nd March 1998 

Dear George 

Enclosed please find a paper on Rights which my Party has indicated was 
in course of preparation. It is for discussion, and does not relate 
specifically to any Strand. 

I would appreciate it if you would arrange to have the paper circulated. 

Yours sincerely 

Dermot Nesbitt 

Talks delegate. 
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